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Date: Tuesday 25th July 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
End of Summer Term July 2023 
 
We would like to wish all of our families a wonderful summer break. Thank you for all of your 
support over what has been my first full year as Headteacher at Merridale. As always, we are 
incredibly proud of all of our children but would like to wish our Year 6 cohort goodbye as they 
leave Merridale for the last time today. We have been so impressed with their hard work, 
resilience and aspiration, not just during their final year, but throughout their time as part of our 
community. They have achieved outstanding SATs results that they can be incredibly proud of as 
they start the next part of their educational journey.  

 
 

Well done to our end of term prize winners who received their awards in our assembly today. They 
have impressed staff over this year and term with their behaviour, attitude and hard work: 

 



 

School will be closed from 3.30pm today (Tuesday) and will re-open to 
pupils at 8.35am on Tuesday 5th September.  
 
We hope you have a happy and safe summer break. If you have any safeguarding concerns whilst 
school is closed, you can find support and information here: 
https://www.wolverhamptonsafeguarding.org.uk/report-a-concern 
 
You can also seek advice and support from: 
Childline: https://www.childline.org.uk/ or call 0800 1111 (any child under the age of 19 can call to 
talk about any issue 
Or NSPCC: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/ 
 
Wolverhampton Cost of Living Support: https://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/cost-of-living-support 
 
Wolverhampton City Council Housing Benefit and Council Tax Support: 
https://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/benefits/housing-benefit-and-council-tax-support 
 
Family Hubs in Wolverhampton (our nearest Family Hub is Bingley): 
https://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/health-and-social-care/children-social-care/family-hubs 
 
We look forward to seeing you all again in September.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L Towle 
Headteacher 
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